
CHARLOTTESVILLE CITY COUNCIL QUORUM AT 
PLANNING COMMISSION WORK SESSION 

September 21, 2021 
Virtual/electronic meeting via Zoom 

 
5:00 PM WORK SESSION  
Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 2.2-3707, a quorum of City Councilors participated in a work 
session held by the Charlottesville Planning Commission on Tuesday, September 21, 2021.  The 
purpose of the meeting was to discuss the draft Comprehensive Plan Future Land 
Use Map and for Planning Commissioners to share additional comments related to the draft 
Comprehensive Plan chapters, which were the focus of the discussion at the September 14, 2021 
Planning Commission meeting.    
 
The meeting was held electronically pursuant to a local ordinance amended and re-enacted on 
April 19, 2021, to ensure the continuity of government and prevent the spread of disease during 
the coronavirus State of Emergency.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. and the following City Councilors were present: 
Heather Hill, Lloyd Snook and Michael Payne. 
 
Jennifer Koch with Cville Plans Together reviewed the agenda and project schedule, indicating a 
joint hearing with the Planning Commission and City Council at the October 12 Planning 
Commission meeting, and a Council hearing at the November 15 City Council meeting. 
 
The meeting Agenda was as follows: 
1. Chapter revision overview/reminder 
2. Future Land Use Map 
3. Planning Commission comments and discussion 
4. Community comments 
 
Mayor Nikuyah Walker joined the meeting at approximately 5:37 p.m. 
 
After the presentation from Cville Plans Together and input from Planning Commissioners, City 
Councilors participated in discussion.  The meeting recessed at 7:25 p.m. and reconvened at 7:30 
p.m., at which time the Planning Commission took public comment.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:00 p.m. 
 
BY Order of City Council    BY Kyna Thomas, Clerk of Council 
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